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40 weeks of learning to play and playing to learn have gone as 
quickly as that!  What a wonderful pre-school year we have all 
had.  
 

Something Special 
 

 

It’s time to say goodbye 
our year has come to an end. 

We’ve made more cherished memories 
and many more new friends. 

We’ve watched you learn and grow 
and change from day to day. 

We hope that all the things we’ve done 
have helped in some small way. 

So it’s with happy memories 
we send you out the door. 

With great hope and expectations 
for what Reception holds in store. 

 

 
 

Brambles staff would like to thank all the families who have 
left kind comments on the leavers’ questionnaires, for the 
letters of appreciation, lovely cards and thoughtful gifts; staff 
really do treasure each and every one. 

 
 

Brambles returning in September, we look forward to seeing 
you in September for our new school year! 
 

Our last week together 

Carpet Time 

Stories:  Children’s Choice each session 
 

Song:  Reception here we come! 
 
 

Rhyme:  Brambles Pre-school Class 

 

There are a few leavers’ eco bags available for sale at 
£6 per bag.  A perfect keepsake for your child’s time at 
Brambles.  Please let staff know if you would like to 
order one. 

 
Please have a safe and super summer break! 

 

Brambles Open Afternoon 
Monday 4

th
 September and Tuesday 5

th
 September 

 
Brambles First Day of Term 
Wednesday 6

th
 September 

 
Brampton Village Primary School First Day of Term 

Tuesday 5
th

 September  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


